From: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 12:57 PM

To: HPD ICRC Commissionsers DL

Subject: FW: Clarifying Question - Redistricting Timeline

Sent: Frlday, January YE +00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik

To: HPD ICRC Comm|55|oners <ICRC Commissioners@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Clarifying Question - Redistricting Timeline

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello,

My name is Ryan Zerna, and | work for BallotReady, a non-partisan voter guide that compiles information about
candidates and elections for all 50 states. | am writing to ask for some clarification. On the "Timeline" page of your
website, it says November 2022 is when the new districts will go into effect. Will there be an earlier date in which the
new districts will be made official? Let me know when you can!

Thank you,

Ryan

Elections Researcher

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links

or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





